
 
THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AT WILMINGTON 

 
7 March 2022 

 
Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
Subject: Modification to License 
Reference: FCC Experimental Application File # 0469-EX-CN-2017 

Dear FCC Secretary, 

I am officially notifying you of a request for modification of our license 0469-EX-CN-2017. Due to a 
variety of reasons, while the license covers the operation of 2 identical satellites, SeaHawk-1 and 
SeaHawk-2, in orbit, we have decided not to launch the second satellite. 

 
I have also enclosed with the letter, a DRAFT of the letter informing ITU covering the COST 
RECOVERY for this license modification, as well as a modification of our SpaceCap information. 

 
Please let me know that have received this request and I would be happy to address any concerns or 
question about this modification. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

John M. Morrison 
University of North Carolina at Wilmington 
Center for Marine Science 
5600 Marvin K. Moss Lane 
Wilmington, NC 28409 
Email: morrisonj@uncw.edu 
Tel: (910) 962-2333 
Fax: (910) 962-2410 

 
  Attachments:   FCC0469EXCN2017 Request License Modification 
            FCC0469EXCN2017 License Mod ITU Cost Recovery 
  FCC0469EXCN2017 License Mod SpaceCapCover 
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